
 
RECEIVED BY ELECTRONIC MAIL  

April 1, 2008  

Toronto Pedestrian Committee 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto   

Subject: Toronto Pedestrian Committee response to City of Toronto Pedestrian 
Collision Study  

The Toronto Pedestrian Committee (TPC) has considered the City of Toronto Pedestrian 
Collision Study, published in January 2007.  

A working group of the TPC has prepared a response to the report, which details 
additional proposals to build on the findings of the Pedestrian Collision Study.  

I therefore recommend that the Toronto Pedestrian Committee:   

Endorse the attached report of the Pedestrian Collision Study working group 
and submit it to the Public Works and Infrastructure Committee (PWIC).   

Recommend to the PWIC that the city investigate the potential for programs 
that may address specific findings in the study, as proposed in the attached 
report.  

Recommend to the PWIC that the city once again fund targeted pedestrian 
safety publicity campaigns, which will focus on problems identified in the 
Pedestrian Collisions Study itself and by deeper analysis of the statistics in 
the study.  

Recommend to the PWIC that the city find ways to pursue further analysis 
of certain aspects of the statistics that may point to important insights into 
pedestrian collisions, as detailed in the attached report.  

Request that the TPC’s response be associated with the Pedestrian Collision 
Report for future reference.  

Yours truly,   

Dylan Reid 
Co-Chair 
Toronto Pedestrian Committee 


